
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfmn@localaccess. com 

VIAE-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

June 4, 2020 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, W A 98503 

Re: Status of Rainier View Water Company, Inc. 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candace~localaccess.com 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm that pursuant to Docket No. UT-200091, Rainier 
View has transferred all of its operating assets, other than its office building, to Washington 
Water Service Company effective June 1, 2020. On that basis, Rainier View asks that it be 
removed from the list of regulated companies. Further, Rainier View requests that the Rainier 
View Water Company, Inc. tariffbe canceled. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned. 

RAF/cs 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Danny Kermode (via e-mail) 
Mike Young (via e-mail) 
Jim Ward (via e-mail) 
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